
   
 
 

284 South Avenue 
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 
www.CentralHudson.com 
 

                      August 9, 2023 
 
 
Honorable Michelle Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 

Re: Compliance Tariff Filing in Case 15-E-0751, 15-E-0302, & 22-E-0549 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 

In accordance with the Commission’s Order in the Matter of the Value of Distributed Energy Resources 
issued and effective April 20, 2023,  Proceeding on Motion of the Commission to Implement a Large-Scale 
Renewable Program and a Clean Energy Standard issued and effective April 20, 2023, In the Matter of the Federal 
Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) Order Nos. 2222 and 841, to Modify Rules Related to Distributed Energy 
Resources issued and effective March 17, 2023, in the above captioned proceedings, Central Hudson Gas & Electric 
Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company”) hereby files the amended tariff leaves listed below to become 
effective August 19, 2023. 
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 
 

3rd Revised Leaf No. 106.1.1 
 

The purpose of this filing is to combine effective leaves 161.1.1 revision 1 filed in Case 22-E-0549 and 
161.1.1 revision 2 filed in case 15-E-0302. Since the language in Case 22-E-0549 has been approved by the 
Commission and in effect, this language is being incorporated by filing a further revision to the compliance filings 
made on March 17, 2023 and April 20, 2023 respectively. 

 
 The Company respectfully requests the requirements of 66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law and 16 
NYCRR §720-8.1 as to newspaper publication be waived as these changes are housekeeping in nature. 

  
 Questions related to this filing should be directed to Kyle Swee at (845) 486-5523 or kswee@cenhud.com. 
 

        Respectfully Submitted, 
 
        
        Joseph Hally 
          Vice President 
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